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Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
Newsletter Welcome Back! 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We hope you have all had a great summer! We are delighted to be back in school and are excited to 
welcome your children in school tomorrow! 
 
School Day Timings September 2024 
A reminder that following our consultation, our timings from tomorrow are as follows: 
8.20am gates open 
8.30am start of the school day 
8.35 gates closed  
 

3.20pm gates open 
3.30pm end of the school day 
3.40pm gates close 
 

On a Friday the school will close to most pupils at 1.00pm (gates open at 12.55). Children will have a 
packed lunch in school on this day. If both parents work or you are a single parent, we can make provision 
for your child to stay until 3.15pm. 
 
New fencing 
You may have seen that we have new fencing around the school site. This has been installed for 
safeguarding reasons to ensure that members of the public cannot make contact with children when they 
are playing in the grounds. We think it looks fantastic! 
 
New animals 
In addition to our school dogs Bella and Ruby, we now also have two rabbits, four 
chicks and a hen! We will be having a competition to name our new animals.  
 
Community Planting Day Saturday 14th September 10am-2pm. 
As you know we have been working with the National Trust to develop areas of our 
school site. We are opening the school to families on Saturday 14th September to come 
in and help us plant our new plants. We also hope you can make a bird feeder while you are here and 
register for a free blossom tree with the National Trust. We do hope you can make it! 
 
Other dates for your diary – we have a busy term ahead! 
Tue 10th September 2.30pm  Cyber Security for parents Woodland Hall 
Please come along to find out how you can keep your family safe from Cyber and Online scams. Find out 
how you can keep your children safe from scams and spending money online too! 
Fri 13th September   Yr 6 activity morning 
Tuesday 1st October  Yr 5 Trip to Black Country Museum 5B and 5E 
Monday 7th October  Cinderella performance Reception, Yr 1, 2 and 3.  
Tuesday 8th October  Yr 5 Trip to Black Country Museum 5H and 5HW 
 
Yours faithfully,  
S Allen     N Hemming 

Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming, Co Headteachers 
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A reminder of your child’s new class. Thgere will be lots of staff on duty at 8.20am tomorrow to ensure 
your children line up with the correct class.  
 

Current Class New class Teacher 

- Nursery Mrs L. Fry 

   

- RS Mrs S.Carbery 

- RP Mr A.Pengelly 

- RM     Miss B. Mansor 

- RC Ms M. Crookes 

   

- 1A Ms S. Akhtar 

- 1B Mrs A. Bhachu 

- 1U Miss U.Uddin 

- 1S Mrs A. Shafiq 

   

1A 2S Mrs E. Smith 

1M 2A Mrs A. Ali 

1U 2V Mr J. Vasta 

1B 2N Miss F. Nayaz 

   

2V 3M Mrs M. Majeed 

2N 3R Ms A. Roachford 

2S 3B Ms A. Begum 

2H 3W Mrs J. Wale 

   

3C 4A Mrs R. Allen 

3O 4S Mr P. Sawyer 

3P 4R Mr M. Rahman 

3B 4C Mrs J. Cook 

   

4S 5B Ms S. Bi 

4R 5RW Mrs H. Robertshaw/Mrs S. Wood 

4B 5E Mr A. Eddleston 

4A 5H Mrs A. Hussain 

   

5RM 6C Ms S. Choudhury 

5H 6T Ms A. Tariq 

5M 6K Ms H. Khan 

5B 6R Ms R. Rehman 
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